
 

MOTIONS ONLY 

 

The Board of Finance held a special meeting on Monday, February 22, 2016 in the Council 

Chambers at the Municipal Center, 3 Primrose Street, Newtown, CT.  Chairman James Gaston 

called the meeting to order at 7:30pm. 

 

Present: Kelley Johnson, Sandy Roussas, Aaron Carlson, James Gaston, Mark Boland, John 

Godin   

Also Present: First Selectman Pat Llodra, Director of Finance Robert Tait, Superintendent Dr. 

Erardi, BOE Business Director Ron Bienkowski, Keith Alexander, Park & Rec Director Amy 

Mangold, Assistant Park & Rec Director Carl Samuelson, Public Works Director Fred Hurley, 

Police Chief James Viadero, Brian Budd, Joel Faxon, and 12 members of the public 

 

MINUTES – Mr. Godin moved to approve the minutes from the 2/18/16 special meeting.  Ms. 

Johnson seconded, motion unanimously approved.   

 

Having no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 10:41pm 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Arlene Miles, Clerk 

 

 

 


